
North Elmsley Public School 

Kindergarten Information Session 

for Parents/Guardians 
February 8th from 3:45 pm- 4:15 pm  

Parents, please take this opportunity to drop by the 

school on to: 

• Meet school staff  

• Explore the school and learning environments 

• Discuss school routines, transportation and the  

      Kindergarten program 

• Examine the school registration process  

• Learn about community partners and resources 

that may be available 

 

*All 2024-2025 school year             

kindergarten parents/guardians    

are welcome* 

Please RSVP to: 

marsha.jackson-legault@ucdsb.on.ca  

or call: (613) 267-1371 


